
February 24, 2025

To: House Committee Emergency Management, General Government, and Veterans  
Chair Tran 
Vice-Chair Grayber
Vice-Chair Lewis

Re: Support for HB 3450 Tells ODOE to make an energy storage transition plan for 
bulk oils and liquid fuels terminals.  

Dear Chair Tran, Vice-Chair Grayber and Vice-Chair Lewis,

I support HB 3450 that tells ODOE to make an energy storage transition plan for bulk 
oils and liquid fuels terminals. The creation of such a plan for short, medium and long 
term goals for the critical energy instructor hub is a necessary step for the resilience 
of the energy sector in Oregon. Engaging stakeholders, technical experts, researchers, 
state and local government and other interested parties, in developing such plan, will 
improve safety, help develop emergency planning for adequate response, and aid in 
the prompt recovery of the energy sector following an earthquake. 

Sincerely,  

Jay Raskin,  FAIA
Past Chair of OSSPAC

cc: File
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